
Week 3rd February – 7th February 2020 

Bluebell Wood Bulletin 
 

English 

This week we are starting to plan and write our own story inspired by ‘Gorilla’ by 

Anthony Browne. 
 

The children have really enjoyed listening to and discussing ‘Gorilla’. Other 

books by Anthony Browne you might like to share at home are; 

The Tunnel, Little Beauty or Knock, Knock Who’s There? 

 

 
 

 

Activity:  

Please continue to read with your child and record any comments in their home 

reading record book.  

 

Maths  

This week we have started looking at division and finding out what the children 

already know. 

 

 
 

Please Remember 

 

 Thursday 13th February all children will require a packed lunch for our trip to 

Windsor Castle. When preparing your children’s lunch please remember we 

are a nut free school. Thank you.  

 

 



 We are currently sorting out our maths resources. If 

you have any spare plastic takeaway boxes with lids, we 

would really appreciate them. Many thanks. 

 

 Friday 14th February is the Valentines Day cake sale. 

 

 Friday 14th February Year 2 Family time. 


